
     (NU) - The risk of becoming
trapped in a grain bin while trying
to remove clumped or rotting grain
remains a real hazard for farmers
and their employees, who could be
buried within seconds by fast-
flowing grain. 
     To help reduce the risk of death
and injury from grain bin accidents
and to educate first responders
about rescue procedures, Nation-
wide, the number one farm insurer
in the United States, is sponsoring
its fifth annual Nominate Your Fire
Department Contest in conjunction
with Grain Bin Safety Week.
     The goal of the campaign is to
educate farm workers and first re-
sponders about safe bin-entry pro-
cedures, including maintaining
quality grain, testing bin atmos-
phere for toxic gases, and wearing
proper safety equipment.
     Since 2014, Nationwide has
awarded grain bin rescue tubes and
training sessions to 48 fire depart-
ments in 18 states.
     “It felt like an eternity,”
Glenville Fire Chief Matt Webb,
of Glenville, Minnesota, a recipi-
ent of Nationwide’s grain bin res-
cue training, said in an interview.
     Webb put his skills to the test
when he saved a man who had fall-
en into a bin of rotting corn.
     “The grain rescue training
came back quickly, and it was a re-
lief we had our own equipment.
The program that’s out there for
these tubes and training is such a
life-saving resource in our county,”
he says.
     Grain Bin Safety Week 2018
takes place February 18-24. Grain
Bin Safety Week and the Nominate
Your Fire Department Contest are
hosted by Nationwide and made
possible by the donations of indus-

try sponsors.
     “Grain Bin Safety Week would
not happen without the generous
support of our sponsors,” Liggett
adds. “We would like to thank
every sponsor for making this
week and contest a reality.”
     Grain Bin Safety Week has
been officially recognized by gov-
ernors of Iowa, Michigan, Min-
nesota, West Virginia, North Dako-
ta, and South Dakota. Each year,
the NECAS director visits training
locations with a grain entrapment
simulator and rescue tube to con-
duct training sessions in rescue and
safety procedures. 
     “Nationwide created this pro-
gram and joined forces with part-
ners across the country to make it
happen for a single purpose - to
save lives,” says Brad Liggett,
president of Nationwide Agribusi-
ness.
     Applications for the Nominate
Your Fire Department Contest are
open until April 30, 2018. Winning
fire departments will receive grants
for grain bin rescue tubes and train-
ing for grain bin rescue proce-
dures.
     For more information about the
contest or the nomination process,
visit grainbinsafetyweek.com.
     For more information about
Nationwide, visit nationwide.com.
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